
DWC International Committee Flyer

This month marks the 100th year since the 1st International Jamboree took place 
from July 30, 1920 through August 8, 1920!!

It was hosted by Great Britain in London, England, and 8,000 Scouts from 34 nations 
attended.  

In honor and celebration of this special time, the DWC International Committee is 
opening a contest for Scouts to design a first ever commemorative DWC 

International patch!! The eventual winner(s), up to three if so chosen, will receive 
two free patches of their distinctive creation!!!

Proposed designs should avoid using World Scouting registered and protected logos or 
marks. Designs which do not conform to these guidelines may be subject to 

modification.


